Miscellaneous 

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Division of Administration
Enhanced Biennial Rule Review

Pursuant to Section 120.745(5)(d), F.S., the Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services has published an addendum to the Enhanced Biennial Rule Review Report, which was initially published on December 1, 2011. The addendum is the Commissioner of Agriculture’s certification that the Department has completed the 2012 Final Report of the Department’s review of the compliance economic reviews for the “Group 1” rules. The certification and the 2012 Final Report of the Group 1 rules can be accessed at: http://www.freshfromflorida.com/offices/general_counsel/enhanced_biennial_rule_review.html.
Please direct any comments or questions to Steven L. Hall, Senior Attorney, Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, Office of General Counsel, at 407 South Calhoun Street, Suite 520, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399, by email at Steven.Hall@FreshFromFlorida.com, or by fax at (850) 245-1001.
